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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Application by Able Humber Ports Limited for consent from the Secretary of State to 
extend a time limit in the Able Marine Energy Park Development Consent Order 2014 
(S.I. 2014/2935) under article 7 of this order 
 
On the 18 December 2013, the Secretary of State (SoS) for the Department of Transport 
(DfT) granted development consent for the Able Marine Energy Park Development 
Consent Order (DCO), that came into force 29 October 2014. 
 
We, are writing to  you and/or your organisation as a potential consultee with interest 
regarding the Able Marine Energy Park project.  
 
In October 2023, Able Humber Ports Limited (‘the Applicant’) made an application to the 
Secretary of State for Transport for the power to grant an extension to the Able Marine 
Energy Park DCO. In May 2024, the Applicant gave notice of the application to extend the 
time limit granted by the SoS regarding this DCO. This gave a deadline for responses by 
21 June 2024 and following receipt of these responses, the SoS invited the Applicant to 
respond.  
 
The Applicant response has been received and published to the project website: 
TR030001-003554-2024 Consultation Response From Applicant July 2024.pdf 
(planninginspectorate.gov.uk) 
 
The SoS invites any comments on the above response made by the Applicant to be 
submitted by 23:59PM, Wednesday, 14 August 2024. 
 
Should you wish to make any comments regarding this matter, this can be made via the 
‘Have your say’ tab on the project page or by email submission to the email address 
above. 
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Yours faithfully 
 
 
Able Marine Energy Park Case Team 
 

 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.  
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